
 

 

October 8, 2020 

 

 

InterRent No. 3 Limited Partnership 

485 Bank Street, Suite 207 

Ottawa, ON  K2P 1Z2 

 

Attn: Curt Millar 

 

 

Dear Mr. Millar: 

 

Re: Transportation Noise & Vibration, Addendum  

473 Albert Street, Ottawa 

Gradient Wind File 19-215 

 

Following the completion of a transportation noise & vibration assessment for the proposed 

redevelopment at 473 Albert Street in Ottawa, Ontario (report 19-215-Transportation Noise & Vibration 

Final, dated December 5, 2019), Gradient Wind Engineering Inc. (Gradient Wind) was provided final 

coordination drawings in September 2020. This addendum letter is to confirm that setback distances and 

exposure to transportation noise sources surrounding the study site remain unchanged for the current 

design. As such, the noise and vibration levels and therefore conclusions and recommendations or our 

original report remain unchanged. 

Please contact the undersigned with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Gradient Wind Engineering Inc. 
 

 

 

 

 
Michael Lafortune, C.E.T. Joshua Foster, P.Eng. 

Environmental Scientist Principal 
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